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      Chronology

1992
· Curly-leaf Pondweed was identified in the Lake Management

studies conducted by Integrated Paper Services, Inc.

· No management recommendations were made for control

2003
· Curly-leaf Pondweed was not present in the 2003 APMP study,

but it was considered to probably be present in the Cloverleaf Lakes

2005
· The presence of Curly-leaf Pondweed was found in a total 5 acre area in Grass Lake and Round Lakes.   Although the aggressiveness of growth wasn’t comparable to that of EWM, a management recommendation to treat for CLP in 2006 was accepted by the Town and Cloverleaf Lakes Protective Association(CLPA).

2006
· Post-treatment survey results showed that CLP areas were greatly reduced, although it is anticipated that due to the ability of CLP turions to remain viable for years, regrowth is expected in similar


areas.

2007
· Continued treatment for CLP has been adopted by the Town and the CLPA in an effort to remain proactive in keeping  Aquatic Invasive Species in a controlled state.
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